

July, 2017 Volume 4, Issue 11



July Newsletter





Member 2013-2017

Director's Corner



Congratulations to our Pre-K students who recently participated in our graduation ceremony held on June 16th. The 23 children from GCC will be entering either T-K or Kindergarten in the fall. We wish them all of God's blessings for future school success. We want to thank Mrs. Benson and Ms. Pam for making this such a successful year.

Our Summer Program <u>Imagine That</u> is underway. Throughout July and August many transitions will take place. Some of our children will be transitioning to other classrooms as we accommodate their developmental growth.

Please join us for any of our special events that are being held this summer. If there is an event planned on a day your child does not attend school, you and your child are welcome to join us here at GCC. This is also a great time to invite a friend to come and check out our program. Call Sherry to schedule a tour at 949.581.2200. Refer to the summer calendar for additional special activities. It will be a summer of fun here at GCC.



Have a Happy and Safe

4th of July

God Bless America!!

*

July Calendar

July 1 July Tuition Due
July 4 School Closed for July 4th Holiday
See Back Page for Upcoming Vendor Visits! Don't
Miss Out. You & your child are welcome at <u>all</u> events.

June visit from Critter Squad









Find Us on Facebook!
www.facebook.com/genevachildrenscenter

Policy and Procedures

Notification of Intent to Withdraw:

If you need to withdraw your child from GCC, a two week notice in writing is required for all students. Please refer to page 12 of the Parent Handbook for more information. Thank you!

Extended and Full Day Students:

Please do not forget to send with your child; a tote bag, sheet and blanket individually labeled on the first school day of each week. Please refer to page 15 of the Parent Handbook. Thank You!

Geneva Children's Center ● 24301 El Toro Rd. Laguna Hills, CA 92637 ● 949.581.2200 ● Lic. 304370859